
Feb. 4, 2021 

Testimony on SB 2305 

 

I request your full support of SB 2305.  As a local church pastor, I have seen numerous instances of 

historical trauma play out in the local community and across the state of North Dakota.  We, as a 

community, must face our past and work together towards healing.  A truth, healing, and 

reconciliation committee is a powerful tool for doing this week.  Our communities and the state of 

North Dakota will be healthier and stronger as a result of truth, healing, and reconciliation. 

 

Thank you, 

Rev. Gretchen Deeg 

Bismarck, ND 


